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SUBJECT: EPA’s Lead Renovation, Repair, & Painting Program (RRP) Rule  
 
 
As you probably know, EPA released a new regulation titled “Lead; Renovation, Repair, & 
Painting Program; Lead Hazard Information Pamphlet; Notice of Availability; Final Rule” which 
took effect in 2010.  Contractors (including asbestos hazard abatement contractors) will be 
required to follow this rule on some of our renovation projects.  Please review attached document 
entitled Field Reference Sheet for Lead RRP.  On those projects where the abatement contractor 
is required to follow the RRP, this reference sheet should be given to our RPR(s) for 
informational purposes.  Additionally, if requested, you are welcome to share this information 
with abatement contractors, construction managers, and building owners. 
 
Additionally, we have prepared a power point presentation regarding this regulation that we 
would like everyone to review.  It can be found in the folder titled “LEAD RRP Power Point” 
under “Work Basket” on our network server.   
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